

Town of West Tisbury

BOARD OF SELECTMEN West Tisbury, Massachusetts 02575

March 27, 2020

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Board of Selectmen, at their regular meeting of March 25, 2020 voted "Pursuant to section 1 of chapter 45 of the Acts of 2020 and because of the state of emergency declared by the governor pursuant to executive order 591, Declaration of a State of Emergency to Respond to COVID-19, the municipal town election scheduled for April 16th, 2020 is hereby postponed.", by a roll call vote, 2 in favor (one recused) to postpone the Annual Town Election normally to be held on April 16, 2020.